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Mr David Naughton 

 

 

09 November 2018         Reg. No. W0140-05 
 
 
Section 87(3) of EPA Act 1992 as amended in respect of licence review from Starrus Eco 
Holdings Limited for a facility located at Starrus Eco Holdings Limited, Rathdrinagh, 
Beauparc, Navan, Meath. 
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I refer to your application for a licence review received by the EPA on 21 April 2017. 

In order for the EPA to make a full and complete assessment of this licence application, I am 

to request your consent, in accordance with Regulation 14(2) of the EPA (IPC)/(Industrial 

Emissions)(Licensing) Regulations 2013, to extend the appropriate period by which the 

Agency must issue a proposed determination to 8th March 2018. 

I would appreciate your reply, via EDEN, by return. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 - 9160600 


